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Hull Public Schools 

SUPERINTENDENT’S CONTRACT 
 
The Committee, upon the appointment of a candidate to be Superintendent will enter into a 
written contract with the Superintendent which will meet the requirements of law and will 
protect the rights of both the Committee and the Superintendent.  In accordance with said 
contract or, in the absence of specific contract language, by vote of the members, the Committee 
may choose to negotiate a successor contract with an incumbent Superintendent. 
 
LEGAL REFS: M.G.L. 71:41; 71:42 
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